
 
This form should be provided to selected delegates who have been chosen to attend ALA Palmetto Girls State. 

 

Welcome to ALA Palmetto Girls State! 

 

Congratulations on your selection to attend the 77th session of American Legion Auxiliary Palmetto Girls State!  

It will be “a week that will change a lifetime”! 

Listed below is important information for you and your family as you prepare for your week at ALA PGS. 

● American Legion Auxiliary Palmetto Girls State will be Sunday, June 9, 2024 – Saturday, June 15, 2024, 

on the campus of Presbyterian College in Clinton, SC.  Registration will be on Sunday, June 9, from 8:30 

am – 11:00 am.  We will conclude by 10:30 am on Saturday, June 15, 2024. 

● After your selection, you will be entered into our online registration database.  Once you are entered 

you will receive an email (at the email address entered on your delegate registration form) and a text 

message to complete online registration.   

*You need to complete this online registration ASAP.  There is both a delegate and parent/guardian 

section.  This MUST be completed by April 1, 2024, in order to finalize your registration.* 

● By May 31, 2024, you will receive an email to sign up for specific classes of interest during your time at 

ALA PGS.  Please make sure to promptly reply. 

● The dress code for ALA Palmetto Girls State, as well as other important information, can be found on 

our website: www.palmettogirlsstate.net under “Delegate Information.” 

● Information on the Samsung Scholarship and eligibility requirements can also be found on our website.  

This scholarship application is time-consuming.  Do not wait until the last minute to complete the 

application.  Applications are due by 11:59 pm on Sunday, June 9, 2024. 

● Delegates are required to arrive on Sunday, June 9, during registration hours and stay until the 

conclusion of the program on Saturday, June 15.   

● Please be aware that ALA PGS will involve spending time indoors in group settings.  Social distancing will 
not always be possible, for example, in assemblies, in the dining hall, and in dorm buildings.   We take 
seriously our responsibility to keep our delegates and staff healthy, but being in close contact with others 
is going to happen.  Please consider the risks of attending an in-person overnight camp before 
committing to attending ALA PGS. 

● Please make sure to regularly check your email and your parent/guardian email.  Many of our emails 

land in the junk/spam folders.  We do not want you to miss out on important information and details 

that are sent out.   

● There are no forms to be printed to bring with you to registration on Sunday, June 9, 2024. 

● If you have questions please reach out to your Unit/school contact. 

Unit/School Contact Information:  

We look forward to having you as part of our 77th session of ALA Palmetto Girls State!   

Should you have questions or concerns, please visit our website at www.palmettogirlsstate.net or email 

administration@palmettogirlsstate.com. 
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